
MEET THE BLOGGERS
AND
SENDKARLROVETOJAIL.C
OM

Well that was fun. A replay of the premiere of
Meet the Bloggers should be up here shortly.
[Update: It’s both there now and at left.] The
highlight of the piece, IMO, is that Cenk got
the name of the Sargeant at Arms in: Bill
Livingood. How cool would it be if a guy named
"Livingood" walked up to Karl Rove and put him
in handcuffs? It’s like something right out of
Dickens. I decided yesterday that, in addition
to putting Rove in a shipping container on the
Mall in front of Congress (don’t worry–we’ll
outfit it and air condition it) until he agrees
to testify, Congress ought to contract with
Blackwater to help Mr. Livingood do the arrest.
After all, they’ll do anything for money, right?

Meanwhile, BNF has a petition drive up so you
can encourage HJC to respond to being blown off
in a timely and forceful manner.

I’ve got to go pack now so I can get a plane to
Netroots Nation. I’ll poke my head in
occasionally, but I expect to be pretty busy for
the next several days. bmaz will have the keys,
so maybe ya’ll can discuss whether or not Brett
Favre should continue to start for the Packers.

[See the SendKarlRoiveToJail video here.]
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